
 

 
ELAC Virtual Orientation and Election 

Porter Ranch Community School  
Date: Sept. 17, 2021 

Dear PRCS Parents/Guardians, 

We encourage you to make a difference in the governance of our school by participating in this year’s English Learner 

Advisory Committee (ELAC).  The ELAC is an advisory committee required by the California Education Code [EC] 52176 [b] 

and directed by LAUSD policy.  

California Education Code 52176[b] states that each school with more than twenty (20) English learner (EL) students shall 
establish an ELAC. The ELAC advises in the development of a site plan for English learners and submitting the plan to 
the School Site Council for consideration of inclusion in the School Plan for Student Achievement. The ELAC consists of 
parents or legal guardians, not employed by LAUSD. The English Learner Advisory Committee provides advisement to 
the School Site Council on all programs related to English Learner students. Parents on the ELAC committee must have 
students in the English Language Learner program at PRCS.  
 

We will hold orientation and election meetings for all who are interested in participating in English Learner Advisory 

Committee (ELAC). Please join us on the following dates/times for the 2021-22 orientation and elections: 

 

 

 
 
ELAC Orientation 
Date: Sept 20th                                                                                                                                                         
Time: 5:00 pm  
Meeting ID: 869 7093 8157 
Passcode: 095763 
 
 

 
 
ELAC Membership/Officer Elections 
Date: Sept 23rd  
Time 5:00 pm  
Meeting ID:  
Passcode:  
 
 

Officer elections will be held immediately following the formation of the English Learner Advisory Committee for the 

2021-22 school year. Here is the Self-Nomination form link if you would like to nominate yourself for an Officer 

position on our ELAC. Forms due Thursday, September 23, 2021 by 3:00 pm. https://forms.gle/CgRqyq1pBTPCjbtW6  

We hope you will consider attending these important virtual meetings, so that we can collaborate with you as a parent 

leader in the development of recommendations regarding the English Learner component, of the School Plan for Student 

Achievement. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. White, (818) 709-7100 or jko5246@lausd.net  

Sincerely, 
Avak Demirjie 
Principal  
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